
 

 

Realizing Pope Francis’ 
Vision for the Church 

 

 

Sponsored by: 

The Roppolo Memorial Endowment Committee 
Friday, October 20 at 7pm 

Saturday, October 21 at 9am 
 Schulte Auditorium, Notre Dame Seminary 

2901 S. Carrollton Avenue, New Orleans 

 

 
“A biblical reflection on Pope Francis' vision for the church called to embody mercy  

and create a culture of encounter.” 
 

All are invited to the 2017 Roppolo Memorial Workshop presented by 
 

Sr. Barbara Reid, O.P. 
 

Author and Vice President, Academic Dean and Professor of New Testament Studies at Catholic 
Theological Union in Chicago, Illinois. The workshop will call participants to imagine what our church 

would look like if we fully implemented the vision of Pope Francis. 
 

The Workshop is free and open to the public.  Parking is available.  Light refreshments provided.  
For more information call (504) 861-6281 or email mauraodonovan74@gmail.com.    

Please preregister for the workshop at http://gps.loyno.edu/lim/roppolo. 

 

 

 

 

  

“The memorial fund, established by Msgr. Douglas Doussan, Matthew Rousso and Father 
Douglas Brougher, will honor the self-sacrificing and generous way in which Father Roppolo 
ministered to the sick, the poor and exercised leadership as pastor and in other prominent 
positions in the local church……Friends and colleagues said one of the hallmarks of Father 
Roppolo’s priesthood was his vision of a more inclusive church, as called for by the Second 
Vatican Council.”  

- Clarion Herald, June 5, 2014 upon the establishment of the memorial endowment.  
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